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City of Ryde Mayor, Clr Jordan Lane at 
the 2021 ANZAC Day Commemoration 
Service.

ANZAC DAY
Join us this ANZAC Day (Monday 
25 April) as the City of Ryde hosts a 
commemorative service from 9.00am at 
Anzac Park in West Ryde.
ANZAC Day is an important occasion 
in which the we can come together to 
reflect, remember and honour those who 
served as well as those who lost their 
lives in past and present conflicts.
Handmade Poppies donated by  
The Hand Weavers and Spinners Guild 
of NSW will be available for the first 
200 guests at ANZAC Park.
Morning tea will also be available at 
Ryde Eastwood Leagues Club after  
the service. 
For more information visit  

www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/ANZACday

INCREASING RYDE’S  
TREE CANOPY COVERAGE
In great news for the community 
and the local environment, Council 
will identify suitable locations for the 
planting of at least 1,300 additional 
street trees across the City of Ryde. 
The new initiative is part of Council’s 
commitment to achieve a tree canopy 
coverage of 40 percent across the  
City of Ryde by 2030.
A report will be developed by Council 
staff identifying native species that will 
be used for the tree planting. Council 
will also consult with local residents 
prior to the plantings taking place.
Special thanks to Clr Shweta 
Deshpande for bringing this initiative to 
Council, and for her tireless advocacy 
to improve sustainability and invest in 
our local environment.

ORCHESTRA AT  
BRUSH FARM
Grab your picnic rug and head on down 
to the lawns of historical Brush Farm 
House in Eastwood this Saturday 23 
April for Orchestra at Brush Farm.
This free event will see performances 
from the Ryde Hunters Hill Symphony 

Orchestra, supported by the Northern 
Sydney Youth Orchestra.

People will also be able to take  
self-guided tours of the beautiful 
heritage-listed Brush Farm House and 
learn about its amazing history. The  
Hand Weavers and Spinners Guild 
of NSW will also be doing live 
demonstrations throughout the 
afternoon.

In addition, there will be a Lego 
workshop on site to keep the kids 
entertained. There will also be a 
licenced bar and grazing boxes 
available for purchase at the event.

Gates open at 2.00pm with the concert 
beginning at 3.00pm. For more 
information visit  
www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/orchestra

HAVE YOUR SAY
OPEN COMMUNITY 
CONSULTATIONS
You are invited to have your say about 
documents, projects and proposals that are 
currently on public exhibition, or provide 
feedback on services and concerns that affect 
the community.
•  Meadowbank Skate Park –  

Extension of Winter Lighting Times  
(Closing 20 April 2022)

•  Relocation of Bus Stop and Bus Zone on 
Bowden Street, Ryde (Closing 21 April 2022)

•  Draft Code of Meeting Practice 2022  
(Closing 3 May 2022)

• Have your say on Council services and the 
future of the City of Ryde survey 
(Closing 4 May 2022)

•  Memorial Park Dog Off-Leash Trial  
(Closing 30 June 2022)

•  Disc Golf Trial – North Ryde Common  
(Closing 30 June 2022)

•  Dragon Boat Club – Boat Storage Trial  
(Closing 11 December 2022)

Want to find out more?
To find out more about one of the above projects 
or for information on how to provide feedback, 
please visit www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/haveyoursay 
or call Customer Service on 9952 8222.

Sincerely,
 

Clr Jordan Lane 
Mayor 
Phone 9952 8222  
mayor@ryde.nsw.gov.au


